NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

Links Road - Nyali
P. 0. Box 81050,
Mombasa.
Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

7th June, 2022

TO ALL PARENTS/GUARDIANS.

REF: THANKSGIVING INVITE-ADJACENT LAND

We greet you all in the name of our Almighty God. We are pleased to inform you that
eventually God has seen us through and the Title Deed of the adjacent land has officially
been given to the Club by the Government with the Cabinet Secretaries of Treasury and
Lands as the Trustees.

We have been pursuing the recovery of this property for a long time because the property
had been set aside for The Nyali Secondary School. This is a big achievement for the Club
and the community at large. We are therefore inviting all the Club Members for a
celebratory meal and thanksgiving for this milestone.

The event will take place on Saturday the 18th Day of June at exactly 2.00p.m at the
school premises.

You are all welcome.

Yours faithfully,

BENJAMIN GITONGA
CLUB CHAIRMAN




